

BREWER SCHOOL DEPARTMENT Brewer, Maine 04412

November 4, 2019

Dear Brewer School Parents & Guardians,

As a Brewer Community School student left school on Friday, the person made an unfortunate decision and stated a verbal threat against the school that was reported to administration at the start of the day today, Monday, November 4. We are grateful that several students brought this information forward. With the help of our School Resource Officer, it was quickly established that there was no immediate threat.

Appropriate actions are being taken in regards to the student who is not at school at this time. The student is being both held accountable and is receiving support.

The safety of all our students is our first priority.

Sincerely,

Gregg Palmer Superintendent of Schools